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Children’s Hospital Colorado

May 8, 2025

Maureen Cleary, School Nurse
Godsman Elementary
Denver Public Schools

Dear Ms. Cleary,

CONGRATULATIONS to you and Godsman Elementary School for achieving the Bronze
Recognition Level for Colorado Asthma Friendly Schools!

On behalf of the Colorado Comprehensive School-Centered Asthma Program, AsthmaCOMP,
and our partners at Colorado Department of Education, and Colorado Department of Public
Health and Environment, we are excited to celebrate your award-winning strategies at the
Denver Public School Nurse meeting on May 8, 2025.

A school recognition as a “Colorado Asthma Friendly School” demonstrates the use of a
comprehensive approach to school asthma management. Students receiving asthma-related care
based on best practices, are more likely to experience improved classroom participation and
attendance.

We are proud of your accomplishments and know that you exemplify the role of a school nurse
asthma champion!

Sincerely,
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Stanley J Szefler, MD Meélanie Gleason, MS, PA-C
AsthmaCOMP Program Director AsthmaCOMP Program Associate Director
Ce

Marie Quinn, Director, Nursing and Student Health Services, Denver Public Schools
Joanna Gutierrez, Principal Godsman Elementary School

Dr. Alex Marrero, Superintendent Denver Public Schools

Dr. Anthony Smith, Deputy Superintendent Denver Public Schools
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